
GODALMING TOWN COUNCIL  

 

PRESS RELEASE 

 

Be Part of The Big Lunch in Godalming – Sunday, 18 July 2010 

 

The Town Mayor, Councillor Jane Thomson,  is encouraging Godalming residents to join in The Big 

Lunch on Sunday, 18 July 2010 from 12.00 Noon on The Burys in Godalming.  Jane stated “If you are 

not going to your own street party, why not join in The Big Lunch by coming to The Burys field in the 

centre of the town?  Godalming residents can picnic together; just bring along your picnic/share plate’  

For more information please look at The Big Lunch website www.thebiglunch.com it is a fantastic event 

and I hope that everyone will get in the spirit!” 

 

The Big Lunch, originally started by The Eden Project, is a one-day get together and can be anything 

from a simple lunch to a full-blown street party.  It is a community event where everyone, young and old, 

can join together for a fun-filled afternoon.   

 

Last July, despite the weather, the best part of a million people threw their heart, soul and – in some 

cases – uni-cycling and watermelon sculpture skills, into The Big Lunch.   It took root in 8,263 streets, 

lanes, parks, car parks, schools and the like.  

 

 

 

Ends 

In case of query please contact:  

Louise Goodfellow  
Godalming Town Clerk – 01483 523575 or townclerk@godalming-tc.gov.uk 

http://www.thebiglunch.com/
mailto:townclerk@godalming-tc.gov.uk

